+

é LA

i GEECS

i

"PUBLIC COMMENT COUNCIL FILE 13-1580"

Don Wallace <donwwallace@gmail.com> Thu, Apr 24, 2014 at 6:32 PM
To: Adam.Lid@lacity.org

Dear Councilmen Koretz and LaBonge:

| write in strong support of your efforts to stop the City of Los Angeles from using anti-coagulant rodenticides as
part of it's own vector control program, as well as banning rodenticides from retail stores within two miles of the
Santa Monica Mountains and stronger efforts to educate homeowners and residents about the devastating effects
of these poisons on our wildlife as embodied in the cougar known as P-22. Please adopt the strongest possible
measures to prevent additional wildlife from suffering this horrible fate. Thank you for considering my views.

Donald W. Wallace, L.A.F.D. Capt. Il, retired



